
Hamilton Memorial Library 
Chester, MA


Meeting Minutes: March 3, 2022 

Present:

Karen Savoy, MaryAnn Pease, Linda Koske, Jane Sutton, Lucia Browne


Secretary’s Report: 
The minutes from Feb. 23 were read and accepted.  MaryAnn pointed out 
that going forward, all agendas of meetings will be sent to the Town Clerk 
for posting.  She needs it 48 hrs. in advance.


Old Business:

The report from the mold remediation company was very good.  The air 
purifiers are doing the job and we need to continue their use.  It is possible 
to turn them down if need be.


New Business: 
The tentative “start” date for the new director will be the week of March 
21-25.  Kathy Warden will be out next week so MaryAnn will get the 
“personnel packet” from her before she leaves. 

Opening the Library to the public may take place around April 4, 
depending on readiness and notification will go into the Watts News.


Judy Kelly was interviewed for the position of Library Director.  

After the interview, the Board discussed the pros and cons of each 
candidate.  It was decided that Karen would contact both of them with 
some questions and we would reconvene on Tues., March 15 for a final 
decision.


Next Meeting: 
Tues. March 15, at 2PM at  the Hamilton Memorial Library 

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Submitted by,

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Lucia Browne


